
 

 

 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Chairwoman Rosa DeLauro       Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515       Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for Crossroads of America Workforce Training in Four Oaks, North Carolina 

in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Four Oaks, North Carolina. The point of 

contact is Town Manager, Reid Williams, 304 N. Main Street Four Oaks, North Carolina 27524. 

 

The funding will go towards providing advanced manufacturing and computer systems to new 

workforce training facilities to help better train and prepare students for careers. Without this funding 

and equipment, the economic gap between the greater Raleigh area and this region will continue to 

expand. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


